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me cmand s - e . TWO NAMED BOEING ENGINEERING STUDENTS OF THE YEAR
Two McCormick graduate students received first- and
second-place awards in the 2009 Engineering Student of
the Year competition sponsored by the Boeing Company
and presented by the aerospace publisher Flightglobal.
Can Bayram (second
from left) as one of two
first-place winners and
Pierre-Yves Delaunay
(second from right) won
second place. Both are
PhD candidates in elec-
trical engineering and
computer science.
Bayram, a native
of Turkey, focuses his

¢

| research on energy-
efficient ITI-Nitride
- - semiconductor
devices, including high-sensitivity ultraviolet detectors,
high-performance light-emitting diodes, and compact tera-
hertz emitters, that could advance reliability, duration, and
performance in many areas of aeronautics and astronautics.
Delaunay, a native of France, uses a novel quantum
material called Type-I1 superlattices to fabricate infrared
cameras. Atomic engineering of this semiconductor opens
the door to novel photon detectors that are more sensitive
and faster than previous technologies. The infrared cameras
based on superlattices can detect temperature differences of a
few millidegrees Celsius in a fraction of a millisecond.
Bayram and Delaunay are members of the Center for
Quantum Devices, led by Manijeh Razeghi, Walter P. Murphy
Professor in electrical engineering and computer science.
Julio M. Ottino, dean of the McCormick School, hosted the
awards ceremony at McCormick last December. John Tracy,
Boeing’s chief technology officer and senior vice president of
engineering, operations, and technology (above, far right),
presented the awards with Warren McEwan, Flightglobal’s
North American sales director (far left).
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